
             

             

   

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

         

        May 26, 2017 

 

    

 

Dear Ms. Sassower: 

 

Your recent FOIL request for records regarding bicameral commissions was received in this 

office on May 19, 2017. 

 
Your request referenced a Democratic Conference memo from the New York Senate. This document is 

not related to the work of the New York Assembly. In an attempt to answer your question, we have 

attached lists of the leadership positions and committee chairs for the Majority and Minority members in 

the Assembly. You may find the statutorily approved allowances for each of these positions in Legislative 

Law §5-A.  

 

If you have any questions or if I can be of any further assistance, please let me know. 

 

        Sincerely, 

        Robin L. Marilla   
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